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22 March 2023 

Easter Hat Parade 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our annual Easter hat parade will be held on Monday 3rd April 2023 at 9.30 am. Children are to 
make their hats at home and bring them to school on the day. Children will parade in class groups 
wearing their hats.  
 
The winners of the colouring competition will also be announced. Every child that makes a hat and 
parades will go into the draw to win an Easter prize. 
 
Parents and other family members are invited to join us.  
 
Lynn Lack                                                                      Les Daley 
Assistant Principal                 Principal 
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